
 
 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

 

I am requesting funding for the Plainfield Mentoring Program in fiscal year 2023. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is Big Brothers Big Sisters of Essex, Hudson & Union Counties, 

located at 550 Broad Street, Suite 604, Newark, New Jersey 07102. The funding would be used 

for providing resources to expand the Big Brothers Big Sisters mentoring program in the Greater 

Plainfield area to exceed pre-pandemic levels of service and establish the agency as a permanent 

fixture in the Greater Plainfield area. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any 

financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

 

 

Bonnie Watson Coleman 

Member of Congress   
 


